
 

Key messages - January 2024

Next Meeting: Feb 27th, 2024
 
Want to get in touch with the council?
 
Scan the QR code and complete the form
or use the contact information below to get in touch.

We will continue on the work to define Resident-Directed and Resident-Centred Care 

to determine which term the council intends to use and promote.  A working group 

will continue to utilize existing resources as well as conduct a literature review to 

explore definitions. This important foundational work will assist to identify 

language and terminology that resonates and enhances culture in LTC. #1

The council set an object to explore how we could support local home-

based Resident and Family Councils across the province. A literature 

review as well as an environmental scan will initiate this work. 

Discussion also focused on how we could determine what supports are 

needed and whether they are making the impact we hope once created. #2

#3

Provincial Long Term Care 
Partnership Council

Looking for other ways to connect? 
Contact Patient & Family Centered Care Specialists:
Donna Cook 306-930-8923 donna.cook@saskhealthauthority.ca 
Tara Anderson 306-514-7748 tara.anderson@saskhealthauthority.ca
Or Go to our Website:  https://www.saskhealthauthority.ca/your-health/conditions-illnesses-services-wellness/all-z/long-
term-care/provincial-long-term-care-partnership-council
 

We heard biographies from members as a way to get to know each 

other better and understand each other's lived experiences in Long 

Term Care. We will be doing biographies for all members over the 

coming months.


